
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Eligibility Provision 
 

 

 

Revere Public Schools is approved for the 

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP), a 

meal program option offered by the USDA 

that allows us to serve school breakfast 

and lunch at no charge to all enrolled 

students, regardless of financial condition. 

Families don’t need to take any action. We 

only remind and encourage your child to 

take advantage of this opportunity and 

grab a school breakfast and lunch every 

single school day. 

 


